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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/368 
 
Subject: Patient Choice - Provider Selection Regime (PSR) 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Please provide the following information: 
1. The ICB’s arrangements to enable providers to express an 

interest in providing services subject to Patient Choice and 
PSR Direct Award Process B 

2. The ICB’s accreditation process for providers of services 
subject to Patient Choice and PSR Direct Award Process 
B 

3. The name of the person responsible for Patient Choice at 
the ICB 

This information can be found on our website: 
https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/accreditation-of-independent-sector-
healthcare-providers/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 5 January 2024 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


